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We are are already giving in way to much to the homeless. They need to be forced to 

work and provided food and Shelter by doing this work. Most are drug addicted who 

choose this path. Why are we enabling them more? Our state is one of the worst 

because we have too many bleeding hearts who think they need help and the tax 

payers need to pay for that. That’s what’s unconstitutional!! 


